
 

 

 

 

Date: 2nd July 2021 

 

To, 

The Manager - Listing Department, 

The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 

Exchange Plaza, 5th floor, 

Plot no. C/1, “G” Block, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Mumbai-400051 

 

Symbol: APCOTEXIND 

To, 

Manager - Department of Corporate Services 

BSE Limited 

Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai - 400 001 

 

 

Security Code: 523694 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015      

 

This is to inform you that the Company’s plant at Valia, Gujarat has been shut down for planned 

maintenance activities, for about 11 days, effective from today i.e 2nd July 2021.               

Thanking you, 

For Apcotex Industries Limited 

 

Anand V Kumashi 

Company Secretary 

     

 


